Saint Paul Catholic Church Faith Formation
3005 Country Club Rd., New Bern, NC 28562

Director: Joy Harsen/Coordinator: LisaAnn Ludwig

Dear Parents/Grandparents/Guardians:

Welcome to the 2023-2024 Faith Formation year!!! We can hardly believe it is that time again and we are so excited to see and work with your children this year! We have missed them! 

With all of the excitement comes some administrative stuff. We know, not the fun part of this task, but a necessary one. You will find enclosed a registration form for each child and a calendar for the year.  Please be sure to fill out the registration form without any blanks. If they have been registered prior to this year and you think you have already given us a certificate, please check with LisaAnn and she can tell you.
REQUIRED DOCUMENTS WITH REGRISTRATION FORM

-Birth Certificate (New Requirement from the Diocese of Raleigh)

-Baptismal Certificate (Even if baptized at Saint Paul Catholic Church)

-Church Registration

The materials cost for each child is as follows:  

Sacramental prep (1st, 2nd, Basic I and II) is $65 per child.

Faith Formation: (K, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th ) is $35 per child.

If you register by August 1, 2023 there will be a $10 discount per child!!!
Please make all checks payable to St. Paul Catholic Church. All registrations are due with fees by August 6, 2023. Please mail them to LisaAnn Ludwig at the address above, drop them in the offertory basket in an envelope addressed to LisaAnn Ludwig or you may drop them off to the church office and they will put them in her box.
We are in need of Catechists and Aides. If you would like to volunteer in either of these positions please let Mrs. Joy know. If you decide to be an Aide, your child will receive half off of the registration fee. If you would like to be a catechist, your child will attend free of charge!! Please consider this amazing ministry! We welcome you!!!

We appreciate all your patience and understanding through this process and are looking forward to serving you and your children. Thank you in advance for entrusting them to us!!!

God Bless,

Joy Harsen

LisaAnn Ludwig
